
 

Announcements 1/24/25 
 

Join the Hispanic Honor Society in supporting the Betty Griffin House, an 

organization that serves victims of assault. From Wednesday, 1/29 through 

Friday, 1/31, we will be collecting donations of new or gently used winter 

clothing in Señora Smith’s room, Room N237. Students can receive service hours 

for donating items. 

 

Current Sophomores if you are interested in honing in on your leadership skills 

please pick up an application in Guidance for Youth Leadership St John's. The 

application window is January 6, 2025 to February 15, 2025. 

Applicants will be evaluated on their school and community involvement, and 

their interests in school/world community issues. There will also be a live 15 

minutes interview process. 

 

Academy Ambassadors, you should turn in your polo if you are graduating this 

year to Mrs. Force by the end of January. 

All new applications are due in HAC by tomorrow, January 24th at 5:00 pm. 

All Academy drop forms are due January 31st.  Late forms will not be accepted. 

 

National Honor Society Applications are available in Guidance – and the NHS 

portion of the BTHS Website. 

They are due on March 7th. 


